
 

Rush Lake Improvement Association 

General Meeting 

                   March 21, 2020 

            8:30 a.m. 

 

 

Per President Pete Flom, the March 21, 2020 Meeting of the Rush Lake Improvement Association was cancelled 

due to the COVID-19 Pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Sue Griffin, Secretary/Treasurer 


